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Hello everyone and welcome to the July issue of the Pupil Chaplaincy 
Newsletter. 

 
The month of July is dedicated to 

The Precious Blood of Jesus 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The entire month of July falls within the liturgical season known as Ordinary 
Time, which is represented by the liturgical colour green – the symbol of hope. 
 
 



 
 

‘The God Who Speaks’ – Year of the Word 2020 
 
 

“I will praise the name of God with a song; I will magnify him with 
thanksgiving.” 

- Psalm 69:30 

 

The Pope’s Monthly Prayer Intention for July 
“Our Families” 

 
 We pray that today’s families may be accompanied with love, respect, and 

guidance. 
 
 
 

Focus of the Liturgy – Sunday Mass  
 
The Gospel readings for the Sundays in July are taken from St Matthew and are 
from Year A, Cycle 2 of the readings. 
 
July 5th  - 14th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
We learn from Jesus in this Gospel that “His yoke is easy and His burden light.” 
 
July 12th  - 15th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
In this Gospel Jesus tells us the parable of the sower. 
 
July 19th  - 16th  Sunday of Ordinary Time  
We learn more from the parable of the mustard seed in this Gospel. 
 
July 26th  - 17th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
Jesus tells us that the Kingdom of heaven is like a treasure hidden in a field. 
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Important Dates for this Month 
 

1st July    St Oliver Plunkett 
3rd July    St Thomas, Apostle 
6th July    St Maria Goretti 
11th July    St Benedict 
15th July    St Bonaventure 
16th July Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
22nd July   St Mary Magdalene 
25th July  St James  
29th July St Martha 
31st July St Ignatius of Loyola 
 
 
 
Pupil Chaplains  
 
Thank you to those of you who have applied for the role of Pupil Chaplain.  The 
closing date is Friday 3rd July. 
 
I would also like to thank the outgoing Pupil Chaplains for all their hard work, 
support and dedication this past year.  I wish them all the best for the future. 
 
Best wishes and God bless, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Barnes 
School Chaplain 


